

January 15, 2021

We Are His Masterpiece

Board of Directors

Larry George President Ray Soyars Board Chairman **CFO** David Jackson Vice President Rav Martin Vice Chairman Joyce George Secretary Michael Gay Tom Johns

Trustee Matthew Epps

Brandon Ector

Rachel George

"For we are His workmanship, created in Christ Jesus for good works, which God prepared beforehand, that we should walk in them." Eph. 2:10

Dear Friends of Siloam Missionary Homes,

Happy New Year! I'd like to express our sincere appreciation for your partnership in prayer and support. Praise the Lord that last year we housed 20 missionary families from 18 countries! Many of them are still in limbo because of the virus or political problems. Others are using Siloam as a temporary home base. It's exciting that their work has not stopped, but many are trying to adjust to this change. We have had several families ask about long-term housing and retirement homes. We continue to seek the Lord's face in this.

Goals for 2021

1. Thirtieth Anniversary House

We are making plans to replace Unit H with a modular. Currently we have a 1976 singlewide that is no longer usable. This replacement will be a 3 bedroom, 2 bath and will be known as the 30th Anniversary House in honor of Al and Lois Mitchel, from Faith Fellowship Church in Irons, Mi., who served as volunteer staff for over 10 years.

Our goal is \$175,00 and we currently have about \$22,000 that has been given. This project will be done in three phases as money becomes available. The completion date is targeted for June 2022. If you would like to give in memory of or in honor of someone please earmark your gift for 30th Anniversary House.

- 2. The Treasure Chest is a 1,152 sq. ft. building where we have clothing that is donated for the missionary families. This building needs some repairs and upgrading. We estimate the cost to be approximately \$15,000.
- 3. The Entrance Way needs work done on both the guard house and fences.
- 4. Sidewalks in front of Dad's Country Store and Mingo Barber Shop need repairs.

May God bless you as we look to Him in this New Year 2021!

In HIS Service, Xarry Sloy— Larry George, President

PO Box 705 Snow Camp, NC 27349

Phone 336-376-8200

www.siloamhomes.org

For God is not unjust to forget your work and labor of love that you have shown toward His Name in that you have ministered to the saints. Heb.6:10

